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Details released on Nemaha Co injury crash
(KMZA)--Details have been released on a car-deer wreck earlier this week in
Nemaha County that sent one person to the hospital.

The Nemaha County Sheriff’s Office reports the wreck happened on K-63
Highway, south of 144th Road, just after midnight Sunday morning.

The Sheriff’s Office says 22-year-old Gavin Uhlik, of Washington, Kansas, was
northbound when he swerved to miss a deer, causing him to go off the east side of
the road.

Uhlik overcorrected and went across the highway on the west side, causing his
SUV to roll.

He was transported to the Nemaha Valley Community Hospital, in Seneca, for
the treatment of unspecified injuries
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